
Marble Bay Moo - September 30th 

I am pleased to announce there will be another regatta at Lake 

Cowichan this year, at the same marina as last year. 

I am limiting this one to a single fleet of 20 boats. For insurance 

purposes you must be an active CRYA member in good standing to 

participate. Please reply here if you plan on attending. 

Date/Time: Saturday, September 30th, 10:30AM – 4PM 

Location: https://goo.gl/maps/ZspBP23He5knHRNn6 

Parking in the lower lot. 

Bring your Lunch: 12:30-1PM 

Video from last year's regatta: 

https://youtu.be/zmhe6w_lab8?si=uRrJmAFBcpeR0AaG 
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